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Onkwata’karitáhtshera: for all the people to be concerned in the area of good health 

Kahnawá:ke One Health & Social Services Agency 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Re: COMMUNITY HEALTH PLAN INITIATIVE (CHPI) 2021-2022 

 

Onkwata’karitáhtshera would like to advise the community that due to the ongoing State of 

Emergency in Kahnawà:ke, there will be no call for proposals for the Community Health Plan 

Initiative (CHPI) funding for the 2021-2022 fiscal year.   

Onkwata’karitáhtshera believes that it will be challenging for community organizations to 

develop new projects based on the current restrictions in place, and equally challenging for 

Onkwata’karitáhtshera to evaluate their impacts and effectiveness.   

Given this, Onkwata’karitáhtshera made the decision to move forward by funding all current 

2020-2021 CHPI projects into 2021-2022.   Project coordinators have been contacted to 

determine if this option is feasible, and have been made aware of the requirements to proceed.     

We wish to thank the community for their understanding and support in these unprecedented 

times.   

 

For additional information, contact: 

 

Derek Montour 

Chairperson, Onkwata’karitáhtshera 

Email:   derekm@kscskahnawake.ca  

Tel:       450-632-6880 

Fax:      450-632-5116 
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